
CITY OF GRANGER 
 

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
 
The Granger Public Works Department is accepting applications for the position of Water Distribution/ 
Wastewater / Parks/ Streets and Maintenance Worker. 
 
This is a semi-technical position involving wastewater treatment plant operation and the maintenance 
and repair of City owned utility including water, sewer collection system and treatment, streets, 
irrigation, parks, public facilities and equipment.  Successful applicant shall at time be assigned to 
various other duties as required by the Director of Public Works. 
 
Specific qualifications: 
     Must possess and maintain a valid driver’s license and be willing to get a CDL endorsement. 
     Satisfactorily pass a pre-employment drug screening and background check. 
     Must have a High School Diploma or GED 
     Water and/or wastewater certification preferred but not required at this time.   
 
Job application packet may be picked up at Granger City Hall and returned applications will be accepted 
until 5:00 p.m., March 26, 2021 at Granger City Hall located 102 Main Street, Granger, WA.  98932.  Any 
questions may be directed to Jodie Luke, Public Works Director at 509-854-2770 or Alice Koerner at 509 
854-1725.          
 
Granger is an equal opportunity employer.  Woman, minorities, and individuals with disabilities are 
strongly encouraged to apply. 
 
 
 
Alice Koerner, City Clerk Treasurer 
Published:   March 10th and 17th   
 


